
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
BARTON TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Barton Township Planning Commission will hold a public 
hearing on Thursday, May 15, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., in the Township Hall, located at 7860 E. 
17 Mile Road, Reed City, MI 49677. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to allow the public 
the opportunity to review and comment on:  
 

A proposed amendment to Article XIII ADMINISTRATION AND ENFORCEMENT of the 
Barton Township Zoning Ordinance by adding a new section on VIOLATIONS AND 

PENALTIES, and other minor revisions 
 

The proposed Zoning Ordinance amendment may be inspected by contacting Cheryl 
DuKavas, the Barton Township Clerk by email at twpclerkbarton@gmail.com or by phone at 
(231) 735-2136.  
 
All interested persons are hereby invited to attend the public hearing and provide 
comment, express concerns, or oƯer support. In lieu of personal appearance, you may 
submit written comments, regarding concerns or support, to the Barton Township Clerk at 
P.O. Box 43 Reed City, MI 49677. 
 
Barton Township 
Newaygo County, Michigan 


